
Supporting Our School Community

Friends of More House – Because Together, We Achieve More!

At Friends of More House (FoMH), we bring parents together to support the school,
enhance our children’s experiences, and foster a strong, welcoming community.

WHERE THE FUNDS GO

HOW TO GET INVOLVED

Thanks to everyone’s incredible support, we help fund
essential school projects and enrichment opportunities. 
Recent contributions have supported:
✔ Outdoor learning spaces to enhance the boys' school
experience.
✔ Specialist equipment to aid learning and development.
✔ Support for school events that create lasting memories
for pupils.

Whether you have lots of time or just a little, there are
many ways to support FoMH! You can join our friendly
team, volunteer at an event, or simply come along and
meet other parents.

📣 Become a Class Rep! 🤝 Help connect parents, share
info, and support both FoMH and your class. It’s a simple
way to make a big impact!

📱 Find us on Classlist! Stay connected with us and other
parents.

WHO WE ARE

WHAT WE DO

We are the Friends of More House, a parent-led association, registered as a charity (No. 1189576). 
Working collaboratively with the school, we’re here to foster connections, offer support, and make a
difference for all our children and families.

We organise a variety of events and fundraisers
to bring our community together while
supporting the school. Some of our key events
include:
🎄 Christmas Fayre – A festive celebration with
activities, games, and stalls for all the family.
🎶 Biannual Proms & Summer Fayre –
Alternating years of live music, entertainment,
and fun activities.
🎁 Gift Shops – Giving boys the chance to
choose and buy gifts for their families,
promoting independence.
🍰 Cake Sales – Sweet treats throughout the
year to raise funds for the school.
📚 Parent Learning Experiences – Events to
help parents understand their children’s
learning journey.
💡 Raising Funds – To provide resources that
enhance pupils’ experiences.
🤝 Building Community – Strengthening
connections between parents, staff, and the
wider school community.




